
Notes from the President    5/28/25 

 

Hello Gentlemen, 

           It was a great Memorial Day. Susan Courtney was a fabulous host. 

There was wonderful food and a lot of lively banter. Trevor and Chris 

decided to show off their sharp shooting skills by taking 2 closest to the 

pins each. Well um, who didn't think that this wasn’t going to happen. Tom 

and Brian take 1st place, nicely done. Shoot a 59 to take bragging rights 

for a year.  

 

Next week is the last week of the fall/winter/spring season. We are 

ending it with a 4 man scramble. Sign up as a single and again the teams 

will be balanced by Corey A,B,C,D players. Please note each player will 

be required to use 3 drives. There is plenty of space, but sign up as soon 

as you can.  

Quote of the weekend from an unidentified player." You never see 

anything good when you look up"  

 

Enough Said Randy 

 


